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Informational Update   

Recommended Product Update:  

GSI Competitor Dryers and Topdry equipment have a jumper wire that when moved will 
increase protection to each of the computer circuit boards. D03-0275 & HF-7276 have a jumper 
wire in a position that allows the computer to work properly, but when this jumper wire is moved 
it adds protection to the circuits on the board. Leaving the jumper wire in it s present location 
will not have any affect to the equipment s normal operation, but when the jumper is moved the 
amount of protection to the board is increased.  

Enclosed is a .pdf file that should will show the jumper in it s present location and repositioning 
it to it s new location. The update is for added circuit protection of the computer boards only. 
You will not see any difference in the operation of the equipment.   

You can make this change on any dryers from the beginning of the Competitor series in 1993 to 
the present, and all Topdry equipment that uses this board. New dryers (After June of 2004) 
coming out of the factory already have this change made.  

Thanks  

Virgil Rhodes 
Dryer Division Manager 
106 Marshall Drive 
Newton, Illinois 62448 
Phone: 618-783-3138 
Fax: 618-783-8227 
virgilr@grainsystems.com

   


